
 

 

 

 

November 11, 2022 

 

 

 

Representative Janel Brandtjen 

Room 12 West 

State Capitol 

PO Box 8952 

Madison, WI 53708 

 

 

 

Dear Representative Brandtjen, 

 

Yesterday, at our caucus, the members voted to no longer allow you to participate in closed caucus.  

 

The continual issues from the past have led our caucus to lose trust in you. For this reason, this vote was 

taken. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Representative Rob Summerfield 

State Representative  

67th Assembly District 

Majority Caucus Chair 

  


